
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mandy Richardson 
18 Moor Field 
Whalley 
Clitheroe 
BB7 9SA 
 
 
29 April 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Adrian, 
 
Whalley Parish Council Response - Consultation on application for Permission 
in Principle 3/2019/0340 land off Kingsmill Avenue, Whalley BB7 9PG 
 
 
The Parish Council objects to this PIP. The proposed development is in open 
countryside and is not within, or immediately adjoining, a settlement boundary. It 
would also set a precedent for further development at that location. There has been 
significant and continuing build within Whalley and the impact on the infrastructure 
has yet to be fully appreciated. Adding to this problem, even on a small scale, must 
be considered carefully. 
  
 
Should you have any further queries do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mandy Richardson 
Clerk to Whalley Parish Council 


